Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/30/2024 8:11:23 PM

First name: John Last name: Davis Organization:

Title:

Comments: [External Email]Please update the NW Forest Plan to protect our mature and old-growth forests.

You don't often get email from john.davis.155902350@advocatefor.me. Learn why this is important khttps://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification

[External Email]

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

Dear Ms. Buchanan,

I'm writing to provide scoping comments on the new 30-year NWR forest plan. With climate change threatening civilization itself, carbon sequestration should now be the highest priority. To that end there should be no logging on any old growth forests, and no logging on forests that were last cut before 1950.

Regards,
John Davis
1318 37th St Unit 1404
Everett, WA 98201
http://admin.phone2action.com/email/open/leg/728173/179516838>